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ALICIA & BAPTISTE
IN PARIS

We recently traveled to the city of Rambouillet with a team from PCC, where we were invited by
a group of Catholic believers to baptize two members of their community.

Around 20 people gathered together, hungry to go deeper in their walk with God. We took time
to clearly explain what it means to be baptized in the name of Jesus and then led the group in a
prayer of repentance.

After the baptisms we took some time to worship and pray together. We could feel faith rise and
God moved in a powerful way. We finished the afternoon by sharing our personal testimonies
and encouraging the group.

What started as a baptism became a powerful moment of breakthrough. There was a shift in the
atmosphere. God is clearly moving in Rambouillet, and we're incredibly grateful we got to be a
part of that event!

After a long and difficult search, we're grateful
to share that Paris Centre Church has finally
secured a dedicated administrative office.

This new space will serve as a place to handle
the day-to-day operations that keep the
church moving forward and a central base for
evangelism, discipleship, and church growth.

With the launch of our new PCC 17 Campus,
the timing couldn’t be more perfect. This
office allows us to train leaders, organize with
excellence, and advance the Kingdom of God
across our city.




